Math Game Letter

September 9, 2016

Dear parents,

Today your child brought home cards and dice in a ziplock bag. These
items will be used for playing math games. Please keep these items in a safe

location at home to use throughout the school year. The math games will
target various 3rd grade math standards.

I will be sending math game directions home every few weeks. Please keep
the directions at home so your child can play again later. You will also find

the games on the class webpage.

I am asking the students to play a math game at least 2 times per week. The
students can play the games with any family member or any friend.

Please indicate when your child played the games in the assignment
notebooks by writing your initials on the weekend section.

Sincerely,

Ms. Hahn



